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For ease of information, the pages that follow contain a copy of a text by Mr. F. Abram 
Technical Programme manager, ISO Central Secretariat, published in the ISO Bulletin of 
May 2003, Volume 34, N°5, which promotes the GHS system.  
 
IFCS National Focal Point were requested to disseminate this Information Circular to 
appropriate individuals in their respective countries: national departments sharing 
responsibility for chemical safety (health, environment, agriculture, labour, transport, 
industry, etc) as well as non-governmental organizations active in the area. 
 








